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Climbing the branches of success

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD

| hope that you have all had a good week - the weather has not been brilliant but we are pleased to see that
the sun is likely to return next week to see us through to the end of the term.

This week we have been spending time on updating our risk assessment for reopening in September and are
confident that we will be seeing all the children at the start of the term. | am putting together a handbook
which will answer a lot of the questions that you are likely to have and covers things such as the day to day
practicalities like pick up and drop off protocols and movement around the site, but will also give you
information regarding the curriculum and use of resources etc. This will be sent out to all parents before the
end of next week.

Thank you to parents who came to pick up the school reports this week - there are still a number left. If you
are unable to visit school to collect these at an agreed time then please contact the school office.

| am also grateful to those of you who have taken the time to respond to our parent survey. We will keep this
active until next Friday so if you haven’t yet had the chance to take part then you can do so by clicking here or
on the school logo below. Results will be shared with you at the start of the new term.

| hope you have all seen Mrs Scott’s whole school assembly this week on our virtual sports day and the all
important announcement of the winning House. Thank you to her for the organisation that has gone into this
event. It was strange but has been great to see everyone so involved, even from a distance.

Please do watch out for the communication that will be coming your way next week - there will be a final
newsletter for the year next Friday and the reopening handbook will be with you before then as well. If there
is anything you feel you have not had then please do contact the office via email or phone.

| hope you all have a good weekend.
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